




Visiting Performer Tuesday 01 June.

Our third Visiting Performer for 2021 is Co-Theatre Physical. They are presenting a performance
called ‘Monarch.’

Monarch is a theatre show about butterflies, scientists and the environment. It follows the journey of a young
girl and her butterfly scientist Grandma, who work together to save
the butterfly winter home after it comes under attack from the city
planner.

About 90% of our pupils have paid the Visiting Performer Charge
for 2021, so are already booked for this show.

If you have chosen the ‘Pay As You Go’ option, we will send you a
notice next week. If you decide that you want your child to attend
the performance, you can make the payment at the Office.

Writers’ Piece
We thank Room 21 for this contribution to our newsletter.

Winter is surely on its way. What is better than a bowl of hot popcorn? Follow this recipe to make some

popcorn at home.

Ingredients and instruments:

Popcorn seeds

A bowl

Butter

Caramel

Microwave oven

Instructions:

● Get the popcorn seeds and put them in a bowl

● Open the microwave oven and put the bowl in the microwave.

● Close the microwave and set the timer to 1 minute

● Start the microwave

● Wait for the popping sound to end

● Open the microwave

● Carefully take the bowl out

● Squeeze the caramel on the popcorn

● Mix well and enjoy your popcorn.

Trisha Mehton



Should weekends be 3 days long? Look at why some of us agree

I truly believe we should have a 3 day weekend.

Firstly I can practice drawing. Everyday I have to do the homework that my dad gives me and I don’t have

time to practice drawing. I also do the chores like folding the clothes and washing the dishes. So I don't get

enough time to practice drawing.

Secondly I can watch TV or play more. When I get home from school I get bored as my parents let me

watch or play only for a little while. On the weekends I get to watch more TV. But I think that if there are 3

day long weekends then I get more entertained.

Finally I can sleep more because I can wake up any time and sleep When I am really sleepy. I don't have to

be woken up by mum.

This is why I think we should have 3-day weekends, so that I can sleep more, I can watch TV and I can

practice my drawing.

Nina Tran

Pita Pit this Friday!

Go to www.ezlunch.co.nz

Click create an account and fill in your details.

Click Student buttons to add items to the cart

Click the calendar icon to order multiple dates

Heads Up!

Friday 04 June is a Teacher Only Day.

This is one of the days that the Government has arranged for teacher

development. It means that over that weekend, there will be:

➢ Friday 04 June - Teacher Only Day

➢ Monday 07 June - Queen's Birthday public holiday

Thon ‘21 is rolling on!
Right now is the time for our pupils to be;

★ Learning their answers, and

★ Signing up their sponsors

The next key date is Thursday 03 June. On that day we are asking all pupils to bring in the Sponsor Card.

After that, once the Thon testing is done, the updated cards will be returned, and pupils can then go to their

sponsors to collect the money pledged.

At this stage, no money needs to be collected. Right now it’s about learning and signing.

http://www.ezlunch.co.nz


BBQ Lunch - Wednesday 26 May

BBQ’s are back!! -
Sausage and Bread $1.50
Donuts $1.50
Veggie Chips .50

Pay cash in the classroom on Wednesday morning

OR pay using KINDO by 8.30am Wednesday morning

HELPERS FOR BBQ - are you available to help us with this Fundraising effort??????

If so please email - office@everglade.school.nz or talk to Judith Roberts DP

Next newsletter: Wednesday 26 May

Regards

John Robinson

Principal

mailto:office@everglade.school.nz

